
CONGREGATION BETH AARON ANNOUNCEMENTS
Parshat Ki Tisa                                      March 2-3, 2018                                 16 Adar 5778

SHABBAT TIMES
Friday, March 2
Latest Candles: 5:30 p.m.
Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 5:35 p.m. 

Shabbat, March 3
Hashkama Minyan: 7:30 a.m. 
Nach Shiur: 8:20 a.m.
Main Minyan: 8:45 a.m.
Youth Minyan: 9:15 a.m. 
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:17 a.m. 
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m.
Daf Yomi: 4:15 p.m. 
Women’s Learning: 4:15 p.m., in the shul 
   Social Hall, Shmuel Aleph, Chapter 22,  
   led by Rivka Herzfeld and Mollie Fisch
Meir Hirsch’s shiur: 4:25 p.m. 
Mincha: 5:25 p.m., followed by Rabbi 
   Sam Frankel on “God Is My Personal 
   Trainer: Using Mindfulness to Overcome  
   Trauma”
Maariv: 6:30 p.m.
Havdalah: 6:39 p.m. 

Latest Candles on Friday, March 9:  
   5:38 p.m.

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF MARCH 4
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri

4 5 6 7 8 9

Earliest Tallit 5:26 5:25 5:23 5:22 5:20 5:19

Shacharit 6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 MS

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:00 BM

Mincha/
Maariv

5:35 MS 5:35 BM 5:35 BM 5:35 BM 5:35 BM 5:40 MS

Maariv 8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

8:00 BM
9:30 BM

KEY: MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall  LL=Lower Level
MAZAL TOV TO

● Marianne Gorlyn & David Goldberg, Sari & Michael Samuel, and Rivka Herzfeld, on being honored 
   at Sunday’s  Beth Aaron Annual Dinner.
● Sara & Benji Taragin (former members who made aliyah), on the engagement of their daughter  
   Elisheva to Ari Schiff of Staten Island. Mazal Tov also to Ari’s parents, Shari & Jonathan Schiff. 
● Phyllis & Sandy Zlotnick, on making aliyah. 

MARCH
calendar

On Shabbat,
the shul elevator will operate 
in Shabbat mode as follows: 

Friday:
5:30-6:45 p.m. 

Shabbat:
8:15 a.m.-12:15 p.m.

1:30-6:30 p.m. 

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline 
before Shabbat: 201-530-0222

Shop Amazon 
& Support Beth Aaron 

Go to 
www.bethaaron.org/amazon 

and click on the Amazon link to start 
your online shopping. 

Contact Beth Aaron at 
office@bethaaron.org

WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBERS

Full Members:
• Chani & Yoni Rotenberg, who now live on Sherman Avenue, but are moving around Pesach to 
   Merrison Street.

This week’s announcements are sponsored by J.R. and family,
in honor of Phyllis and Sandy Zlotnick making ALIYAH!!! 

Thank you both for being such a great friend to the Beth Aaron community,
 and we will surely miss both of you...  Mazal Tov!

CONDOLENCES TO

● Sam Kaplan, on the passing of his beloved mother, Pearl Kaplan.  Shiva has concluded.  

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

This week’s Men’s Club Kiddush following the Main Minyan is sponsored by: 
● Phyllis & Sandy Zlotnick, in honor of Phyllis’ birthday and their upcoming aliyah.
Birthday Kiddush sponsors are:
• Devora & Pinny Wechter, in honor of Racheli’s birthday.  

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah 
shelaima, or in honor of a simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s dedications are 
prominently displayed in the shul lobby and sent out to the membership via email. For more 
information, or to sign up, please go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom.

This week’s Parnas Hayom sponsors are:
• Wednesday, 20 Adar: Esther & Rinaldo Toporovsky, commemorating the yahrtzeit of Esther’s father, 
   Josef Eizik ben Meyer Kopel.

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Lamdeinu.
For information on their schedule of classes, see page 4 and go to lamdeinu.org.  

Study in depth; be inspired!



SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Thank you to all the packers, shleppers, and drivers who helped with 
this year’s Sisterhood Mishloach Manot project. A special thank you 
goes to Coordinators Aliza Fischman, Valerie Kahn, and Yacha 
Singer; to the Creative Design Committee Menucha Hyman and 
Reshi Isaacs; and to Mo-b Singer.  Thank you also to our Purim 
Chagiga sponsors: the (Barry) Kaplan family, the Klavan Family, the 
Nussbaum family, and the Zell family.  Additional thanks go to Rabbi 
Rothwachs, Chaviva Rothwachs, Ari Silverman and 8th Day 
Caterers, Pinny Wechter, and custodians Alberto Villafane and 
Amaury Casado. Note that the plate included in the Sisterhood 
Mishloach Manot must be toveled (immersed in a mikvah). Also 
please note that some of the Bigelow Assorted Teas are dairy and 
not pareve.

This Shabbat, March 3, between Mincha and Maariv, in the shul, 
Rabbi Sam Frankel will speak on “God Is My Personal Trainer: Using 
Mindfulness to Overcome Trauma.” 

This Sunday, March 4, is the Beth Aaron Annual Dinner.  We look 
forward to greeting all who have made reservations. Please note 
that, at 5:40 p.m., there will be a Mincha minyan, followed by 
Maariv.  A second Maariv minyan will be held after dessert.

This Tuesday, March 5, from 8:45 to 9:25 p.m., in the shul, Rabbi Yair 
Hindin will offer an Iyun Shiur, “Mitzvot Tzrichot Kavana” (Rosh 
Hashana 28-29), in preparation for the upcoming siyyum by those 
who have completed the study of Masechet Rosh Hashana as part of 
the Daf Shavua program. 

This Wednesday, March 6, the Rabbi’s Gemara shiur will begin at 
8:00 p.m., rather than at 8:30 p.m.

Next Shabbat, March 9-10, in the shul, there will be a Community 
Shabbaton commemorating the 25th yahrtzeit of Rabbi Joseph B. 
Soloveitchik zt”l.  At a Friday night tisch at 9:00 p.m., Rabbi Herschel 
Reichman and Rabbi Michael Taubes will offer “Personal Reflections 
of my Rebbe.”  On Shabbat afternoon, at 4:30 p.m., they will discuss  
“Torah from my Rebbe: The Geirus of Sinai and the Geirus of the 
Individual.” 

Next Shabbat, March 10, at the Seudah Shlishit following the 5:30 
p.m. Mincha, those who have completed the study of Masechet 
Rosh Hashana as part of the Daf Shavua program will be recognized. 
If you, a family member or a friend are completing the study of this 
Masechet, contact the office, office@bethaaron.org, so that we can 
recognize you and wish you a yasher koach in the announcements. 
On Tuesday, March 13, learning will begin on a new masechet, 
Taanit. Learning hours at Beth Aaron are Tuesday and Thursdays at 
8:55 p.m., with a chazarah on Sunday from 7:55 to 8:45 a.m.

Zalman Suldan will provide creative, hands-on ways to make your 
seders amazing, engaging, and exciting. At 3:30 p.m., on Shabbat, 
March 10, he will offer a session, Seder Surprises, that will transform 
your seder into a memorable experience for your children (and  
yourself)!

On Motzaei Shabbat, March 10, at 8:30 p.m., certified investment 
manager and financial planner Baruch Labinsky will speak in the shul 
on “Israel: The Start-up Nation: A Financial Start-up for You?” 

Congressman Josh Gottheimer will hold a Forum at the shul on 
Sunday, March 11, at 9:30 a.m. The event -- sponsored by Beth 
Aaron, The Orthodox Union Advocacy  Center, Teach NJS, and the 
Jewish Federation of Northern New Jersey -- is one of a series to 
enable members of our community and those in or seeking office to 
engage in a civil and informed discussion about key issues of concern 

hakarat ha-tov 
We’d like to wish Hakarat ha-Tov to Beth Aaron, its officers, 
wonderful gabbaim, and the Rabbi and Chaviva for being the 
best. We will miss you, but hope to see you on the other side.
Le-hitraot!
Phyllis & Sandy Zlotnick

and interest to the Jewish community, like the fight against ISIS, and 
efforts to strengthen the critical U.S.-Israel alliance. Nathan Diament,   
Executive Director for the OU Advocacy Center, will introduce the 
Congressman and moderate the Q&A session.  Space is limited. An 
advance RSVP is required. RSVP and submit questions for the Q&A 
by clicking here or by emailing bethaaron05rsvp@gmail.com.

Sisterhood is holding a pre-Pesach tablecloth sale on Sunday, March 
11, from 6:00 to 9:30 p.m., at the Manas home, 506 Sagamore 
Avenue.  Tablecloths ranging in size from 52 x 52” to 70 x 180” will 
be available, in addition to flannel-backed vinyl tablecloths and 
finished clear plastic tablecloths. A portion of the proceeds will be 
donated to the Sisterhood. 

On Shabbat ha-Gadol, Friday, March 23, and Shabbat, March 24, the 
Men’s Club is offering pre-Pesach meals. At the Friday night meal, 
Chinese food will be served.  The price is $15 per adult or teen (ages 
14-17), and $7 per child (2-13).  For the regular Shabbat Lunch, 
prices are $25 per adult or teen (ages 14-17), and $8 per child (2-13).  
Sponsorships also are available; some sponsorships include the cost 
of the meals.  To sign up for either or both meals, or become a 
sponsor, go to https://www.bethaaron.org/shabbathagadol.

The Sisterhood Book Club will discuss The Black Widow, by Daniel 
Silva, on Motzaei Shabbat, April 21.  For more information, please 
contact Diane Fogel, difogel@aol.com. 

MEN’S CLUB WINE SALE
The Men’s Club is selling wine for Pesach. To receive the special 
pricing, all orders must be accompanied by a 12% donation to the 
Men’s Club. Delivery will be provided for orders of over $200 
(pre-donation) to Teaneck/Bergenfield only. All other orders must 
be picked up at Wine Country, 89 New Bridge Road, Bergenfield 
(next door to Grand and Essex). Drop off orders to Ari Gononsky, 
522 Sagamore Avenue, no later than Sunday, March 11. For 
questions, email the Men’s Club, mensclub@bethaaron.org. Note: 
There will not be a wine tasting event this year. Click here to view 
the wine list. Copies of the wine list are available in the wooden 
racks in the lobby. 

WEEKLY SHIURIM 

• Daf Yomi: For Daf Yomi shiurim and resources in Teaneck, go to 
   www.teaneckshuls.org/daf/. 
• Daf Yomi shiur: Monday-Thursday evenings, at 9:45 p.m.
• Daf ha-Shavua: Tuesday and Thursdays at 8:55 p.m.   
   Sunday morning chazara shiur at 7:55 a.m. on the previous week’s  
   daf. Shiurim will be given by Rabbi Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi Yair  
   Hindin, and David Schnaidman.
• Tanya shiur by Rabbi Moshe Rosenberg: Tuesdays at 9:00 p.m. 
• Rabbi Rothwachs’ Sanhedrin shiur: Wednesdays at 8:30 p.m. 
• Morning Mishna Chabura: Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 7:00 a.m.;  
   Monday, Thursday: 6:55 a.m.

REFLECTOR BELTS
Safety reflector belts safeguard you when walking to and from 
shul and any other night activity. Comfortable and lightweight, 
they are adjustable for men, women, and children. The belts are 
available at no cost to members, but a donation to offset costs is 
appreciated. If you would like one, please stop by the shul office 
or contact Judi, office@bethaaron.org, 201-836-6210.
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COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Shearit HaPlate is once again coordinating a community-wide post-
Purim collection of leftover mishloach manot food, to be distributed 
to people in need. Food may be deposited directly inside the PODS 
located at 1212 Kensington Road until Friday, March 9. Food must 
be in its original packaging, with kosher certification visible. Please 
do not leave items such as fresh fruit, loose hamentaschen, baked 
goods, candy no longer in the original package, or foods requiring 
refrigeration. For more information, go to www.shpbc.org or contact 
Josh Klavan, jklavan@gmail.com, 917-593-9290, or Yoni Lieber,  
ylieber1@gmail.com, 201-362-3845. 

If you have extra bottles of wine left over from Purim, Heichal 
HaTorah, in partnership with Tomchei Shabbos, is collecting sealed, 
kasher le-Pesach bottles of wine to distribute to needy families for 
the Pesach seder. Please drop off bottles at the Heichal office, 70 
Sterling Place, this Sunday, March 4, and on Sunday, March 12, from 
9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

March is Keylim Mikvah Awareness Month. Every family in Teaneck, 
Bergenfield, and New Milford benefits from the keylim mikvah all 
year round, but especially during the busy month before Pesach. 
Please help us recognize its importance by financially supporting 
the mikvah this month.  Funds collected will be used for the daily 
operational expenses of the mikvah, including insurance costs, 
supplies, and equipment. The suggested amount is $36 per family, 
but any contribution is appreciated. Payments may be made online 
at www.teaneckmikvah.com.

On Mondays, March 5, 12, 19, and 26, at 11:15 a.m., at Maayanot, 
1650 Palisade Avenue, the school will hold a free Genius Bar, a 
“reverse mentorship” program for women only, jointly sponsored by 
Project Ezrah and Ma’ayanot. Student mentors will teach technology 
skills, Google apps, Microsoft Office, graphic design, iMovie, social 
media and general computing. Sign up at https://goo.gl/66UQUN.

This Tuesday, March 6, at 7:30 p.m., at Ben Porat Yosef, East 243 
Frisch Court, Paramus, Refa’enu will hold its peer-led mood disorder 
support groups for those with a disorder (depression, bipolar), 

BETH AARON YOUTH and JUNIOR HIGH

The 4th and 5th grade Boys Mishna Group will meet next Shabbat, 
March 10, at 5:00 p.m., in the shul Book Room. The group also will 
meet on March 10. The group is learning Masechet Megillah and 
meets Shabbat afternoon 30 minutes before Mincha.

Groups for Nursery-2nd grade begin Shabbat mornings at 9:30 a.m. 
and continue until the end of the davening in the Main Minyan.

Davening for 3rd-5th graders (Jr. Congregation) begins at 9:30 a.m. 
At 10:10 a.m., all 3rd-5th graders are invited for parsha, Kiddush, and 
games until the end of davening in the Main Minyan.

Those interested in taking part in “Banim Mitpalelim,” enabling 
broader participation of boys between the ages of 7-12 in leading 
the conclusion of davening on Shabbat mornings, may sign up using 
the online form or by contacting Mark Staum, Menachem Kravetz or 
Jason David, directly.

The Beth Aaron Youth Department is looking for substitute group 
leaders in grades 6-12. If you would like to work in groups, please 
contact youth@bethaaron.org.

For more information about youth programs, contact Youth Directors 
Erica and Jason David, 732-618-9473, youth@bethaaron.org. 

as well as for their loved ones. Groups meet on the first and third 
Tuesdays of every month, with no reservations required. For more 
information go to www.refaenu.org or contact dena@refaenu.org.

On Tuesdays, March 6, and March 13, at 9:30 a.m., at Yeshivat Noam, 
70 West Century Road, Paramus, Rabbi Dr. Alex Mondrow is offering 
a free series, “21st Century Educational Lessons from Pre-War 
Poland: The Parallel, Painful and Inspirational Stories of Dr. Janusz 
Korczak and the Piacezner Rebbe.”

This Thursday, March 8, at 7:30 p.m., at Congregation Beth Sholom, 
354 Maitland Avenue, Jewish Family & Children’s Services of 
Northern New Jersey, in partnership with Project Ezrah and Women’s 
Philanthropy of Jewish Federation of Northern New Jersey, will 
host a program on sexual harassment in the workplace. For more 
information, contact Sandra Leshaw, sandral@jfcsnnj.org.

On Motzaei Shabbat, March 10, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation 
Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, Maayanot will hold its Annual 
Scholarship Dinner. For more information, please go to  
https://www.maayanot.org/annual-dinner or contact Pam Ennis, 
201-833-4307, ext. 265, ennisp@maayanot.org.

On Sunday, March 11, at 10:30 a.m., at Congregation Keter Torah, 
600 Roemer Avenue, AMIT of Greater Teaneck and the Keter Torah 
Youth Department will hold an interactive drumming workshop for 
children ages 3-7, “Drum Tales: The Lion King of Africa.” For more 
information and to register, go to www.amitchildren.org/drumtales 
or contact Genene Kaye, genenek@amitchildren.org or Rivki 
Rosenthal, rivkirosenthal@gmail.com.

On Thursday, March 15, at 10:30 a.m., at Congregation Bnai 
Yeshurun, 641 West Englewood Avenue, TORA (Teaneck Orthodox 
Retiree Association) will offer a lunch-and-learn program featuring 
Yael Weil, who will speak on a Pesach-related topic. The cost is $12 
for those who reserve by Monday, March 11, and $15 at the door. To 
make a reservation, contact Michael Karlin, mkarlin@aol.com.

On Sunday, March 18, there will be a Yad Leah/North Jersey 
Clothing Drive for Israel. Donate clothing in excellent condition, as 
well as gently-used linens, towels, tablecloths, handbags, backpacks, 
shoes, and all outerwear. There is a suggested donation of $36 to 
defray shipping and distribution costs.  Drop off locations are the 
Teaneck Jewish Center/Heichal HaTorah, 70 Sterling Place, from 
9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., and Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641 West 
Englewood Avenue, from 1:30 to 5:30 p.m.

On Sunday, March 18, from 10:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., at the Dwight 
Englewood School, 315 East Palisade Avenue, Englewood, the 
Federation will sponsor the iCan Answer Now Teen Conference 
to empower students to speak positively about Israel.  The free 
conference is open to students in grades 9 to 12. A kosher lunch 
and snacks will be provided. There will be a parents’ session at 3:00 
p.m. Register at www.jjnnj.org/iCAN. For more information, contact 
Ariella Noveck, 201-820-3944, ariellan@jfnnj.org. 

On Tuesday, March 20, at 7:30 p.m., at the Montammy Country 
Club, Montammy Drive, Alpine, Ben Porat Yosef will hold its Annual 
Dinner. For more information, please visit BPYdinner.org or contact 
Amy Handman, amyhandman@benporatyosef.org.

The Jewish Federation of North Jersey is holding a March Mega 
Food Drive.  Drop off items by Friday, March 23, at participating 
synagogues and agencies.  Pack and sort food donations and bag 
snack packs for kids on Sunday, March 25, from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. 
at the Federation, 50 Eisenhower Drive, Paramus.  For drop-off 
locations and to sign up to bag/pack, go to www.jfnnj.org/fooddrive.

(continued on page 4)
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Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC® 
Insurance  Employee Benefit Funding 

 Estate Conservation Strategies

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000
New York, NY 10020
Tel.: 212-817-3878

Fax: 212-262-0291
lawrence.shafier@prudential.com

 0289810-00001-00
(advertisement)

LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired. 
For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org. 

Rachel Friedman, Dean      
Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron

(advertisement)

Parshanut ha-Mikra
Divrei ha-Yamim

Ruth: A Woman of Valor 
in a Sea of Ambiguity

Talmud: Masechet Kiddushin
Learning for Shavuot

Shir ha-Shirim

From Creation to the Seder
Adoption & Birth 

in the Passover Story
Curious Halakhot of 
Pesach and Shavuot

Parashah & Haftarah Pointers
Learning on Yom ha-Shoah

CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road     Teaneck, NJ 07666

Phone: 201-836-6210
www.bethaaron.org            office@bethaaron.org

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                         Isaac Hagler, President 

COMMUNITY LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES  

This Sunday, March 4, Yeshiva University’s Kollel Yom Rishon, 
weekly free learning for men, will be held in Glueck 307 (515 West 
185th Street, corner of Amsterdam Avenue), and its Midreshet 
Yom Rishon, weekly free learning for women, will be held in the 
Schottenstein Center (on West 185th Street, between Audubon 
and St. Nicholas Avenues). Both are open to participants of all 
ages, backgrounds, and learning levels, with no registration. This 
week, Kollel Yom Rishon will feature Rabbi Mordechai Willig 
and Rabbi Moshe Tzvi Weinberg and Midreshet Yom Rishon will 
feature Rabbi Meir Goldwicht and Sarah Gordon. The first shiur 
starts at 9:30 a.m., the second at 10:30 a.m. For information or to 
download mar’ei mekomot, visit www.kollelyomrishon.org or www.
midreshetyomrishon.org or call 212-960-0041.

Next Sunday, March 11, Yeshiva University’s Kollel Yom Rishon, 
weekly free learning for men, and its Midreshet Yom Rishon, weekly 
free learning for women, will hold a joint learning session in Furst 
Hall 501, 500 West 185th Street, New York City. The program is open 
to participants of all ages, backgrounds, and learning levels, with 
no registration. The program, commemorating the 25th yahrtzeit 
of Rabbi Joseph B. Soloveitchik zt”l, will feature Rabbi Menachem 
Genack, Rabbi Aharon Rakeffet-Rothkoff, and Rabbi Hershel 
Schachter.  The first shiur starts at 9:30 a.m., the second at 10:15 
a.m., and the third at 11:00 a.m. Register at  
http://yeshiva.imodules.com/rav25.

Congregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, presents Torah in 
the AM on Tuesdays and Thursdays: 9:05 a.m. -- Chavura studying 
personalities in Sefer Shemot; 9:45 a.m. -- Gemara Berakhot, with 
Rabbi Menachem Meier; Thursdays only: 10:45 a.m. -- Rambam 
Mishneh Torah, with Rabbi Menachem Meier; Tuesdays only: 
11:00 a.m. -- Tehillim class with Rabbi Shalom Baum. 

On Tuesdays, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641
West Englewood Avenue, Rav Meir Goldwicht offers a Parshat
ha-Shavua shiur in Hebrew. 

This Thursday, March 8, at 12:50 p.m., at Ma’ayanot, 1650 Palisade 
Avenue, Leah Herzog will offer a shiur, “Tov le-Hodot la-Hashem: An 
Exploration of the Shabbat Tehillim.”  The program is open to both 
men and women. For more information, please contact Pam Ennis, 
ennisp@maayanot.org.

The Amud Yomi shiur meets weeknights at 9:30 p.m. at 
Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue. For more 
information, please contact Mordechai Ungar, 201-741-3920,  
m_ungar@yahoo.com.  

On weekday mornings, at 6:15 a.m., at Congregation Arzei Darom, 
725 Queen Anne Road, a morning seder chabura on Masechet Rosh 
Hashanah is held. The pace is one daf per week, Monday to Friday, 
with the shiur led by Rabbi Ciment.  Shacharit will follow at 6:45 a.m. 
on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday and at 6:35 a.m. on Monday and 
Thursday.  Coffee is available. For more information, please contact 
Benjy Rosenbluth, 646-483-9259, bdrosenbluth@yahoo.com.

community announcements
(continued from page 3)

On Wednesday, April 25, NORPAC will hold its annual Mission to 
Washington.  The Early Bird deadline is this Sunday, March 4. To 
register, please go to https://norpac.net/mission-registration.  For 
questions on NORPAC or to sponsor an attendee, please contact 
Mollie Fisch, mkfisch@verizon.net or Allen Friedman, afrrfr@aol.
com.

Free large print Haggadot for the visually impaired or reading 
disabled are available from JBI International, if ordered before March 
22. Contact 800-999-6476 or order online at www.jbilibrary.org.

Onward Israel internships offers exciting resume building 
opportunities – internships, academic study and fellowships – 
providing a global, cross-cultural experience in Israel and direct 
contact with Israeli peers. Participants willl live and work in Tel Aviv, 
with internships ranging from six to ten weeks.  The cost is $500, 
which includes housing, food stipend, and program costs; airfare is 
not included. The progrram is open to students ages 19 to 27 from 
northern New Jersey.  The deadline for applications is March 15.  For 
details and to apply, go to www.onwardisrael.org/nnj. 

LOST AND FOUND

• Ladies’ down coat left at Borodach shiva. To claim this item,  
   please contact 201-390-4388.
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